

## **Town of West Tisbury**

PLANNING BOARD P.O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278 508-696-0149 planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

December 15, 2011

Chris Murphy, Chairman Martha's Vineyard Commission P.O. Box 1447 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

## Dear Chris:

Thank you for providing us with a copy of the proposed amendments to the Island Road DCPC. We found the staff notes you included to be particularly useful.

The Board fully supports the proposed amendments that will further help to protect Special Ways, important island resources.

Best regards.

Virginia Jones Virginia Jones Chairman

